http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=64690

Hiawatha Chamber office relocated

(KNZA)--The Hiawatha Chamber and Visitors Bureau has relocated it's offices to a new location.

As of Tuesday, the new offices are open at 801 Oregon Street.

Chamber Board President Kate Miller said on their Facebook page that the organization outgrew their old space in the Brown County Historical Society's downtown Memorial Auditorium where they had been located for the past couple of years.

The Chamber Board decided to move to a more visible location.

Chamber and Visitors Bureau Director Elizabeth Lane told *The Hiawatha World* the new location will offer easier access and a fresh new look.

Lane says plans are to hold an open house at a future date.

Many Signals Communications